
   St Peter's Preschool 

For the last week of this half term we will be 

re-visiting our two topics and looking at Why 

am I Special? and talking about harvest time. 

 

We will be: 

 Making pictures of hedgehogs using chalk and leaves 

(outside) 

 Talking and drawing things that we are good at, 

thinking about how we are the same and how we are 

all different 

 Finishing our chalk pictures of the fruit and vegetables 

we have examined 

At home can you.... 

 Do some potato, apple, celery printing to make a 

harvest picture 

 Share the words and actions of our poem that we 

have been learning, “Why are leaves so crispy?” with 

your family 

 Look at family photos.  What is the same/different 

about your family members? 

 

 

Let us know how you get on! 


